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Homicide Investigation – 400 Block North “G” Street 

  

At approximately 2:30 a.m. on May 1, 2024, Tacoma Fire was dispatched to the 400 Block of North “G” 

Street regarding an unresponsive female found lying on the ground.  Upon arrival, Tacoma Fire personnel 

pronounced the adult female was deceased, and Tacoma Police was requested to respond.  

Tacoma Police Detectives and Crime Scene personnel have responded to the area and are investigating 

the incident as a homicide. 

No one has been arrested in relation to the incident.  The investigation is on-going.  
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